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DATE:  April 7, 2020

TO: Police Departments O/ﬁfg\

Sheriff Departments
911 Providers

REGARDING: UPDATED PHONE NUMBER TO REQUEST COVID-19 TESTING
FOR SYMPTOMATIC PARAMEDICS AND LAW ENFORCEMENT

The previous memo sent out from OCEMS on the testing of symptomatic paramedics
and law enforcement personnel by UCI contained an error. The two phone numbers
provided by UCI do not allow individuals to call and make an appointment.

Instead, please use the following number until further notice.
(714) 509-6299

This number directly connects the caller to the COVID-19 testing team. Please do not
share this number with others outside the paramedic and law enforcement community.
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